
This week

National Urdd Eisteddfod


Best wishes to everyone from the school who will be competing next week in the 
Urdd National Eisteddfod in Margam. We wish the best of luck to Heti in the Cerdd 
Dant solo for Year 2 and under, Morus in the Cerdd Dant solo for Years 5 and 6 
and in the Folk Song for Year 6 and under, Teifi and Nel in the duet for Year 6 and 
under and the Cerdd Dant duet for Year 6 and under, Caio Ifan in the individual 
clog dancing for Year 9 and under, Joseph Sweeney in the Cogurdd competition, 
the Cerdd Dant Party, the multi-media dance and the Cân Actol. We are very 
proud of all the pupils who will be representing Ysgol Treganna in the National 
Urdd Eisteddfod next week. A huge thank you goes to the school staff who have 
been working hard preparing the pupils for the Eisteddfod. The competitions will be 
broadcast live on S4C Clic, so be sure to tune in!


Outdoor classroom areas

During today’s INSET day, the staff have been busy restructuring and renovating 
the outdoor areas for each class. We are grateful to the PTA for funding this work 
and for helping us enrich the pupils’ education. Developing these areas is a priority 
for us as a school, and they will be used as part of the school’s Play Continuum 
structure. Our Play Continuum is based on providing real-life, exploratory 
experiences for the pupils in order to promote their independence and enterprise. 
Thank you to the staff for their hard work in developing these areas.


Half term

Happy half-term holiday to all our Ysgol Treganna families. We hope everyone 
enjoys the break and gets a chance to relax. We’ll welcome everyone back to 
school on Monday, the 2nd of June.
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Makaton


Here is the Makaton sign of the week. We 
encourage everyone at the school to practice and 
use the sign during the week. Thank you to the 
Nursery class pupils for showing us how to 
communicate via Makaton. 

Governors' Annual Report to Parents 23–24


The Governors' Annual Report to Parents 23–24 is available on our school website in 
the “About Us” section, under “Governors”.


Many thanks to the governors for their support and the help they provide to the school.


Wellbeing at Ysgol Treganna

Your child’s wellbeing and happiness at school are a priority for us here at 
Ysgol Treganna. Here is the school’s wellbeing leadership structure. If you 

have any concerns about your child or would like to speak with a member of 
staff, we ask that you email ysgoltreganna@caerdydd.gov.uk, and we will pass 

the message on to your child’s community leader.


Erwain Alaw                                 Elin James                                     Emsyl Llwyd


   Pwyll Community leader                              Manawydan Community leader                          Branwen Community leader       
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Language Pattern of the Week


Language pattern of the week after half term

Cefais i…yn ystod y gwyliau (I had… during the holidays)


Challenge

Hoffwn i gael.. (I would like)


Discussion topic of the week

Ar fy niwrnod delfrydol hoffwn i… (On my ideal day, I would like to…)


Song of the week

Chei di fyth - Cordia


Idiom of the week

Does dim dwywaith amdani (Without a doubt)


Bikes and Scooters


Pupils from Reception to Year 6

If your child brings a scooter or bike to school, we kindly ask that you, or your child, place 
the bike or scooter in the bike storage area located in the school car park, near the main 
reception.


After half term, pupils will no longer be allowed to leave bikes and scooters in the 
classroom outddor area.


Thank you very much for your support.
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